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July 23, 2015 

 

 

Mackenzie County 

PO Box 640 
Fort Vermilion, Alberta 
T0H 1N0 
 
Attention: Mr. Fred Wiebe 

 

Re: LA CRETE SEWAGE LAGOON UPGRADES & EXPANSION 

 CONTRACT TIME EXTENSION 2015 

  

Northern Road Builders had originally requested a Time Extension for 2015 of 38 days 

commencing on June 1st (which was later than the May 18th anticipated due to ground 

conditions) which would take us to July 15th if we worked 6 days/week and no rain days.  

Our normal working schedule is working every other Saturday (as discussed at the 

start-up meeting) so we did not work all the intended Saturdays anticipated plus there 

was 3.5 rain days we did not work.  Below is a Saturday and rain out schedule.   

 

June 6 – Scheduled day off 

June 13 – Rained out on 12th & 13th 

June 20 – Scheduled day off – waiting to start work on anaerobic cells, Aquaclear only 

started removing sludge on 17th 

June 27 – Employee Golf Tournament 

July 4 – Worked 

July 11 – Scheduled day off 

July 18 – Worked 

July 21 – Rained out 

July 23 – Rained out ½ day  

 

To date we have 8 days doing extra work(hourly) on the project with ~50% of the 

equipment on site (June 2, 3, 8, 29, 30, July 1, 2, 15).  We should not be charged full 

site days for these days as we did not have full production with our equipment on the 

contract bid items still needing to be completed. 
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With the days requested and taking into account the above detail and Extra Work days 

(8 total) and not foreseeing any more rain days his week we should be completed our 

requested days on July 24th.   

 

Our goal was to be completed all the work with the exception of the fencing 

subcontractor within the time extension granted but the rain this week slowed down the 

final items which were the truck dump chute and seeding.  We anticipate to be 

completed these items by early next week and the fencing contractor by the end of next 

week.        

 

We would also like to request a substantial completion inspection for next week. 

  

Regards, 

 

 

 

Paul Driedger, 

Corporate Manager / Estimator 


